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February 20, 2017 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern 

 

We are writing to you on behalf of SCB Future Leader Challenge 2017 (SCBFLC 2017).  

 

We are currently in the process of inviting participants for our 2017 competition.  We believe 

that your university possesses significant prospects and would like to invite students from your 

university to participate in this competition.  

  

SCBFLC 2017 is Thailand’s first business case competition for master’s degree students. With 

over 30 universities from all over the world participating in the past, the competition has become 

one of the world’s most recognized graduate level case competitions.  

 

SCBFLC 2017 aims at building university and real business sector linkages. Participants will be 

challenge by real-life business cases, and will get the opportunity to be exposed to prominent 

executives from multinational companies, socialize and build relationships with people from all 

around the world over the course of the competition.  

  

First round competition will be held online in the end of March 2017. If you are interested to 

participate in SCBFLC 2017, we would like you to register online at www.scbflc.com/apply-

online/ no later than the 21 March 2017.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions you might have or visit www.scbflc.com 

to learn more about SCBFLC 2017. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

SCBFLC Committee 
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